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18t November 2019

To our stakeholders and interested parties:

We hope all are as well and safe as can be in these unprecedented times and wish you all the best as
the global pandemic situation hopefully changes for the better in the very near future.

Our Annual preparations for the Sutton House Communication on Progress have unfortunately been
heavily impacted, in multiple ways, with the current situation and things will take a while to change
for the better. We remain committed to the UN Global Compact as we realise, more than ever, its
importance and the fundamental aims of its underlying principles.

Sutton House is asking for an extension period to allow the turbulent times settle somewhat before
we post a Communication on Progress in 2021.

Sincerely Yours,

Mr Christopher Willis
General Manager



